
ROSWELL NORTH
Elementary

S P R I N G  2 0 2 4  P T A  N E W S

Thank you to the RNE community for supporting the PTA! Your 
memberships and Boosterthon contributions have funded multiple 
school improvements and events this year. As we near the end of the 
school year, we’d like to update you on our projects and celebrate 
our achievements. THANK YOU!

THANK

YOU

The PTA supported several RNE families and staff through many 
shared tragedies via donations, meals, and volunteerism. Dad’s 
Club also organized a successful carpool toy drive for Toys for Tots.

Representing RNE in the community, the 5th Grade Peer 
Ambassadors decorated a Taylor Swift scarecrow on Canton St. 
and a holiday tree in the square.

The RNE float for the Youth Day Parade is also organized and 
funded by the RNE PTA and built by members of the Dad’s Club 
and RNE families. 

C O M M U N I T Y  S U P P O R T   &  
E N G A G E M E N T

The PTA strives to get families 
involved with events like Recess 
with Dads and Dad’s Club Carpool. 



Thanks to PTA funds, Clark Brothers Roofing 
constructed a safe, new deck last year, and completed 
the finishing touches this past fall. With your help, 
students and teachers can now enjoy a safe, new deck.

Stumps and dead shrubs have also been cleared in 
preparation for the first phase of our new landscape 
design. Please contact rnesptapresident@gmail.com to 
recommend potential landscaping partners.

Inside the building, the PTA is adding new paint, ceiling 
tiles, furniture and a projector system to the 
administrative conference room used for interviews, 
meetings, and trainings. New furniture is also being 
added to the Eat ‘n Retreat in the Kindergarten hallway.

I N T E R I O R  &   E X T E R I O R  
S C H O O L   I M P R O V E M E N T S

Nobody loves their teachers more than the RNE 
students and families, and the PTA’s Teacher 
and Staff Appreciation Committee ensures they 
feel valued year-round with events including a 
welcome back luncheon, teacher and bus 
driver appreciation weeks, holiday gift 
wrapping, a soup-er bowl lunch, March 
Madness lunch, cookie extravaganza, apple 
raffle, and more!

Our Room Parent Committee also helps 
support the grade-level room parents so they 
can meet teachers’ needs by planning class 
parties and coordinating winter and end of year 
gifts.

T E A C H E R   &   B U S   D R I V E R  
A P P R E C I A T I O N

mailto:rnesptapresident@gmail.com


The PTA funds and organizes the annual International 
Night (in February) and Artist Day (before Spring Break).  
International Night showcases the diverse cultures 
represented in our student body, and Artist Day 
introduces careers in the arts through fun, hands-on 
demonstrations.

E V E N T S   &   F I E L D   T R I P S

The PTA acquired a new iPad for 
instructional support teacher Allie 
Pridgen to conduct student 
assessments.

This year every class received a 
recess pack full of outdoor play 
items for the field and blacktop.

All students will once again be 
provided with a field day t-shirt 
for this year’s big event! 

U P G R A D E S   F O R   
L E A R N I N G   &   P L A Y

Additionally, the PTA sponsored field trips 
across all grade levels, including visits to 
the Art Barn, Atlanta Zoo, and College 
Football Hall of Fame. Several scholarships 
were also provided for the 5th grade field 
trip to Jekyll Island.

THANK YOU, Roswell North! It takes a 
village, and we are so proud of ours!



T H A N K   Y O U
R N E  B U S I N E S S   S P O N S O R S


